
Bay Oaks Quilt Guild 
Meets 6:30 PM, 2nd & 4th Thursday 

Diamondhead Baptist Church 

68780 Diamondhead Dr. North 

Diamondhead, MS  

May, 2007                                  www.bayoaksquiltguild.org 
 

 

Old Business 

 

Treasurer’s Report  Chris Jarrell reports that our bank balance as of 4/12/07. 

 

Guild Teacher     Dawn Hazen taught her Colorful Appliqué class on April 26th.  She demonstrated the many 

ways that oil pastels for fabric can be used to enhance your wall hangings or projects.  It’s pretty amazing what 

fussy cutting and a little oil paint can do for your appliqué’.  Thanks so much to Dawn for being so prepared 

and having a good presentation. 

 

Spring Squares Spring fabric squares were exchanged and everyone went home with enough to inspire a 

spring creation. 

 

WAMA and Solveig       Dave did a stand out job of standing in for Solveig at the Café Night at WAMA.  Two 

car loads left from the church parking lot and traveled to Ocean Springs to support Solveig’s quilts and Dave’s 

presentation of them.  Solveig stayed up north to have a surgery that turned out to be much less invasive than 

was originally thought and she should be back and joining us at this next meeting.  

 

New Business 

 

GSQA Class  Fearless! 32-Point Compass will be taught by Judy Holley on May 12th at the VFW Hall 

just off Washington Street in Bay St Louis.  Class starts at 9:00AM so come early to set up your machine, ends 

at 3:00 PM.  Bring a sack lunch.  Check the web site or your email for the supply list. 

 

May 24th I have received another box of fabric and we have decided to use all the fabric in a “garage sale” 

that will add money to our guild.  The fabric will be brought to the meeting and we’ll all get a chance to buy 

some and add that money to our treasury.  If you have any extra or no longer needed supplies in your quilt room 

you can price them and bring them along to help out the guild.   

 

Community Service  Kay Buccola brought lots of the hats that are being made for cancer patients in 

Gulfport who need a cover up.    Kathy Newton who works at Childrens Hospital requested narrow pillows that 

can be used to cushion small children that are in wheelchairs.  Please bring all hats and pillows to our May 24th 

meeting. 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to bring your Show and Tell  .  

Sew long, Gloria 

 

http://www.bayoaksquiltguild.org/

